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Sandown Recreation Commission 5 
MINUTES 6 
05-06-20 7 
 8 
 9 
The meeting was called to order at 6:40 P.M.  Present were George Blaisdell; John Donahue, Darren 10 
Hudgins, ex officio.   11 
 12 
No minutes were available to approve.  There continues to be no active interest in the recording 13 
secretary position. 14 
 15 
There was a discussion regarding the upcoming possibility for having a summer recreation program.  16 
Mrs. Brown had put out an email to parents, previously, asking for input on whether they would be 17 
sending their child if the program were to happen.  So far only about 30 people have responded that 18 
they would.   19 
 20 
There was a meeting held between the director and the two coordinators as well as one of the 2 21 
supervisors.  All 3 work in schools and brought perspective to that meeting.  They are hesitant and a bit 22 
apprehensive about having camp but agree that they’d like to see it run.  Plans are being worked on but 23 
are limited by no guidance from the state thus far.   24 
 25 
A discussion was begun as to what would be the best plan for having the town beach operate this 26 
summer.  Would people need to be kept 6 feet apart outdoors.  What about toilet facilities?  It was 27 
noted that it is a resident only beach and now is the time to see that adhered to particularly as you 28 
could see an increase of out-of-town people wanting to have a spot on the beach.  This will be brought 29 
to the Board of Selectmen.   30 
 31 
NEXT MEETING:  TBD 32 
 33 
Submitted by, 34 
 35 
 36 
Deb Brown, Rec. Director 37 
Substituting for a Recording Secretary 38 


